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GWRRA                   Region N            February  2013             NC District                 Chapter NC–C2

www.c2goldwings.jimdo.com

“The Wingin’ News” 

Meetings held at PARKSIDE CAFÉ in Pine Level the 1st Tuesday of each month: It is Located on Hwy 70 ALT East, I-95 Exit 97, 2 miles on the right past the Robbins Nest Restaurant. We eat at 6:30 and meet at 7:30 PM.

FRIENDS for FUN, SAFETY, and KNOWLEDGE   

  _______________________________

THE WINGMASTER STAFF

Chapter Directors

Ronald Barbour &
919-422-1094
ronaldbarbour45@yahoo.com 




Frankie Medlin

919-632-2314
fpmedlin@yahoo.com   

Asst. Chapter Directors
Kerney and

919-524-7751
     




Connie Eason

919-965-8830      cbeautysho@aol.com                                                         

Chapter Chaplain


Chapter Couple of the Year






Chapter Treasurer
Jim Hairr

910-891-4697
jhairr@embargmail.com
Chapter Educators &
Sammy and

919-440-0084

Ride Coordinators
Shari Langley



Member Enhancement Coordinator




Sue Langley

919-735-7899

Sunshine Lady

Jody Ayars

252-246-0286
jodlyn@ymail.com                           

Goodies Coordinators
Danny Ayars

252-230-6790
dkayars@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Editor

Judy Bankston

252-235-4573
 Jbankstons@aol.com
50/50 Coordinator
Jim Bankston

252-235-4573
 Jbankstons@aol.com
Reporter


Linda Hairr

910-891-4697
 jhairr@embarqmail.com 

Webmaster

R.J. McLamb

919-894-0803
 rjandjan@nc.rr.com 

Motor Awareness Coordinator


Special Events

Kerney and

919-524-7751 

Coordinators

Connie Eason

919-965-8830
  cbeautysho@aol.com 

                                                              NC DISTRICT STAFF

NC District Directors        Andrew & Vickie Butcher     336-861-7140          vbbutcher@aol.com           

ADD East                          Walter & Bernadette Snider   919-661-6518          f2cd@nc.rr.com    

District Educators              Wayne & Elva Grant              910-577-7601          nc-mac@ec.rr.com    
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From Your Chapter Team Leaders,

Ronald Barbour and Frankie Medlin

     Take a break on the FIRST TUESDAY NIGHT OF February if you want to.  We will not have our regular meeting that night, because we will have our February meeting at the Chili Cook-off on February 23rd.  We will be having our planning meeting for the Chili Cook-off on Friday, February 1.    C-2 members, please come and help us make plans for a fun filled day.  We look forward to this year’s Chili Cook-off and hope all of you do.   

     We started off January right by having our first ride of the year going to Jacksonville’s brunch on January 1, 2013.  C-2 had seven members to go to help start our year riding.  We played games, ate brunch and enjoyed our first gathering for 2013 with many of our fellow GWRRA members.  Then we gathered at Parkside Restaurant for our C-2 gathering at 6:30 that night.  It was exciting to have so many of fellow chapters to join us for our first meeting of 2013.  We hope this is just a sample of good things to come for C-2 in 2013.   

     Our new Rider Educator and Ride Coordinator, Sammy Langley has been busy planning rides for C-2 this year.  Hopefully this will help to stimulate some interest and help get us back on our bikes.  The ride pot is growing, come ride with us and help grow our ride pot as well as enjoy the ride.  January ride pot will be given away at our next meeting (the Chili Cook-off) on February 23rd.   

     We are continuing to fill positions on our C-2 staff, but still need to select a new Chapter Couple to be our ambassadors for the next two years.  Give me a call and offer suggestions for this fun filled honor.  We also need to fill chapter level positions that haven’t been filled yet.  We need a Chapter Chaplain and a Motor Awareness Coordinator.  Come and volunteer to join our team and to help make 

C-2 even more fun because you are an active part of it.  We really appreciate those of you who have agreed to be on our C-2 leadership team.  

Here’s a list of our team members:  

Chapter Directors – Ronald Barbour and Frankie Medlin


Asst. Chapter Directors - Kerney and Connie Eason

                                                         


Chapter Chaplain



Chapter Couple of the Year







Chapter Treasurer - Jim Hairr



Chapter Rider Educators & Ride Coordinators - Sammy and Shari Langley




Member Enhancement Coordinator - Sue Langley




Sunshine Lady
 - Jody Ayars

                          


Goodies Coordinator - Danny Ayars

 


Newsletter Editor - Judy Bankston




50/50 Coordinator - Jim Bankston




Reporter - Linda Hairr

 


Webmaster - R.J. McLamb

 


Motor Awareness Coordinator



Special Events
Coordinators - Kerney and Connie Eason

     I’m going to say this again-----I really believe it.  “If you haven’t been active in C-2 lately, haven’t been in a while or something just keeps getting in your way, push it aside and come be with us.  We need FRIENDLY FACES, WILLING HEARTS AND HELPING HANDS to make C-2 alive and well.  Come be a part and enjoy the fun.”

     We have ordered a beautiful day for bike riding on February 23, 2013.  Hope to see all of y’all there, “Annual Chili Cook-off at Selma Moose Lodge”.   We need everyone to make chili and you can enter your chili in the cook-off at NO CHARGE.  Only $5 registration fee gets you in the door to enjoy games, food, fun and fellowship, as well as all the chili you can eat.  This is C-2’s money- making project for the year and we need your help to make it a successful day.  Remember $100 prize for first place chili, $50 prize for second place chili and $25 prize for third place chili.  We wish the best of luck to all chili entries.  We have visited over 20 chapters in the last two months giving out special invitations and spreading the good word of our “Chili Day” in February.

 We are continuing to visit as many chapters as we can in 2013!!!!!!

Come go with us and let’s make a ride of it………..
Let’s ride for Fun, Friends and Safety….come join us…..Ride safe!!                                                                                                               

Ronald Barbour and Frankie Medlin

C-2 Team Leaders

(919-422-1094)     (919-632-2314)

Ronaldbarbour45@yahoo.com and fpmedlin@yahoo.com                                                                                    
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For:

Ronald Barbour
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Wallace & Edna Truelove     February 18
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Congratulations to Kerney and Connie Eason on the birth of their granddaughter who was born January 25, 2013.

                          Fun, Friends & Safety 

WINTER RIDES 

Always ride to be safe At this time of the year, it is time to do repairs on our Wings.  Be sure to check and change fluids.  Also do a good check of the tires.  It is very important to be sure they are ready for the up-coming riding season.  Keeping our records up to date is a tool to successful rides.  You may have read in Wing World that servicing the clutch lever itself on the pivot pins will help with smoother pull and release of the clutch and help it to shift easier.  

ALL THE GEAR ALL THE TIME

We ride to have fun while being safe also.  So keep your focus on what you wear, like you do on what you ride.  While riding in the winter with changing temperatures, be sure to pack extra clothes for the up and down temperatures during the day.

CHAPTER RIDES

We have been enjoying rides together and visiting other chapters around us with the help of Ronald and Frankie leading the rides.  Danny is doing a great job as tail gunner.  Thanks to everyone who has been taking part in the rides.  We are looking forward to others taking part in the rides as we visit other chapters.

REMEMBER IT’S CHILI IN FEBRUARY.  HELP SPREAD THE WORD!
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C2’s Safety Educator 
Sammy Langley 
 

Eat, Meet and Greet

Walt Snider, ADD East, began the January gathering by introducing Ronald Barbour and Frankie Medlin as the new Chapter Directors for NC-C2 Smithfield.  Ronald proceeded to welcome everyone to the gathering.  He introduced the newly married couple of Mr. and Mrs. Joe Austin.  Congratulations Joe and Willa.  On the sick list is Frank Hall of NC-D2 New Bern.  Frank’s cancer has returned.  Connie Eason, NC-C2 had surgery to remove a polyp.   Ronald stated he is taking applications for Chapter Chaplin.  We had seven (7) members to ride to Jacksonville for their New Year’s Resolution Ride.   
NC-C2 will begin to collect $1.00 for each ride that you participate in beginning in January.  This is strictly on a voluntary basis.  You may choose to participate or not.    Sammy and Shari Langdon were introduced as Chapter Educators.  Jody Ayars will be the Sunshine Lady.  Danny Ayars is Goodies Coordinator.   Kerney and Connie Eason will be Special Events Coordinators.    NC-C2  needs a new Chapter Couple.  

No birthdays or anniversaries were noted in January.  Ride Coordinator, Sammy Langley reminded everyone to change all fluids in the bike and to wear all the gear all the time.

A reminder that Winter Thaw is January 25th and 26th at the Hawthorne Inn and Conference Center in Winston Salem.  Kerney Eason, Asst. Chapter Director, recognized the visitors.  Rod and Marty Chandler, NC-F2 Garner received the meal certificate for the Chapter Couple.  A change has been implemented in the Vest Drawing.  The winner of the Vest Drawing will receive (5) tickets that will be put into the 50/50 Drawing.   

The winner of the Vest Drawing for January was Judy Bankston of NC-C2.    The 50/50 winners were $43.00 to Cindy Wahl of Rocky Mt., NC-Z and also $43.00 to Roy Bryant of Rocky Mt., NC-Z. 
Linda Hairr

Reporter
NOTE-----NOTE-----NOTE

Flyer/Registration sheet for the Chili Cookoff can be found under Rally Flyers on the website Home Page
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